
 

 

21 October 2021 
 
 
To the Resident / Business Owner  
       
 
Upgrade of stormwater system in Ewell Street, Rozelle  

Council is upgrading the stormwater system in Ewell Street, Rozelle between 15 Ewell 
Street and Evans Street by installing a new pipeline and upgrading the existing kerb 
inlet pits.  

Council’s contractor NSW Kerbing P/L will commence work the week of 1 November 
2021 with completion expected by mid-December, weather permitting. 

Access to properties will be maintained where possible, however there may be some 
temporary restrictions required at some stages of the works.  Further notifications will 
be provided if access to your property will be impacted. 
 
During construction, please do not park next to or near the works in progress. 
 
 
Enquiries 
Council’s contractor: Harris Shahbaz  
M:  0450 556 275 

Council officer: Christine Phillips 
Ph: 9392 5644 
 
Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any 
inconvenience caused. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Michael Craven | Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
 
 


